
IMPORTANT: Changes to the program, the continuing strike, and enrolling in core courses for 
F/W 2018-19 

 
Dear CCY Students, 
 
As many of you begin course enrolment for the FW 2018-19 academic term, I want to remind 
you that the Children’s Studies program has undergone some exciting changes that will affect 
the 2018-19 academic term. The program is pleased to announce our new name: The Children, 
Childhood & Youth Program. This better reflects the program’s mandate to explore the lived 
experiences and cultures of children and young people. We also have our own course rubric 
now: CCY. This means that you can search for courses offered in the department of Humanities 
that count toward your CCY degree with the CCY rubric on the York Courses Website. Please 
keep in mind that courses in other departments that may count toward your degree are not yet 
cross-listed, so you should search for them using the department-specific rubrics (i.e. HIST, 
PSYC, ANTH, SOCI, etc). You will find a list of courses that count toward your degree here: 
http://ccy.huma.laps.yorku.ca/courses/ The website has recently been updated to reflect these 
changes. We will continue to add content over the summer, so please let us know if there is 
information you would like us to include. 
 
As you enrol in courses during the coming weeks, you will notice changes to the course codes 
for the core curriculum as well. Please follow the instructions below: 
 
Students currently enrolled in HUMA 1970: This course continues to be suspended until the 
resolution of the strike. Please enrol in CCY 2999 6.0 A: GLOBAL CULTURES OF CHILDREN AND 
YOUTH. Once the strike ends and final grades are calculated we will determine who has 
achieved a grade of B and can remain in the second-year core course. If you do not achieve the 
B in 1970 following the resolution of the strike, you will be asked to drop 2999 and to enrol in 
CCY 1999 6.0 A if you would like to remain in the program. 
 
Students currently enrolled in HUMA 2690: This course continues to be suspended until the 
resolution of the strike. Please enrol in CCY 3999 6.0 A or B: RESEARCH WITH CHILDREN AND 
YOUNG PEOPLE: METHODS. Once the strike ends and final grades are calculated we will 
determine who has achieved a grade of B and can remain in the second-year core course. If you 
do not achieve the B in 2690 following the resolution of the strike, you will be asked to drop 
3999 and to enrol in CCY 2999 6.0A if you would like to remain in the program. 
 
Students who were enrolled in HUMA 3695 in SU 2018: As this course had to be cancelled due 
to the continuing labour disruption, we are hopeful that we can add a Fall section of HUMA 
3695 in the Fall term that would allow you to complete the 6.0 credits by December and to 
enroll in CCY/HUMA 4142 in the Winter term. This will not be confirmed until the strike ends. In 
the meantime, you should enrol in CCY 3999 6.0 A or B and CCY 4142 6.0 M if you intend to 
complete the degree in time for June 2019 Convocation. If you intend to graduate later, you 
have the option to enroll in CCY 3999 6.0 A or B and to complete either CCY 4142 in SU 19 or 
CCY 4999 6.0 (Honours Research Project) in FW19-20. 



 
Students who completed or will complete HUMA 3695 by the end of the strike: Please enroll in 
CCY 4142 6.0 A or B. Once the strike ends and final grades are calculated for suspended 
sections, we will determine who has achieved a grade of B and can remain in the fourth-year 
core course. If you do not achieve the B in 3695 following the resolution of the strike, you will 
be asked to drop 4142 and to enrol in CCY 3999 6.0 A or B if you would like to remain in the 
program. 
 
Thank you all for your patience during this difficult time. Like you, we are all hoping for a 
resolution to the labour disruption and the return of our valuable CUPE colleagues to the 
classroom in time for the new academic term. Please feel free to call the program office (416-
736-5158) or to email the Coordinator, Cheryl Cowdy at ccowdy@yorku.ca if you have further 
questions about enrollment for 2018-19.  


